
 

With the growing concern and fluctuating number of COVID-19 coronavirus cases worldwide and 

specifically in the greater Charlotte metropolitan area, we wanted to let you know that Service Team of 

Professionals (STOP) Restoration Charlotte North is here to assist you if you have a need to sanitize your 

offices industrial facilities, restaurants, and/or transportation vehicles.  Our team is certified, trained, 

and we use appropriate hospital grade agents to achieve a cleaner, safer environment.  While we 

understand and support the critical importance of Local, State and Federal Government measures being 

taken to slow down the spread of the virus, environmental intervention may be necessary to help 

minimize the spread of respiratory illness. Applying an EPA approved disinfecting agent in your structure 

can help decrease the likelihood of people becoming ill.  

  

We truly hope that everyone is safe and is able to avoid being affected by this fast-moving virus. In the 

event that you need assistance in sanitizing your facility we are here to help.  We are available 24/7 and 

can handle property disasters related to water, fire, smoke, mold and biohazard.  Our office is centrally 

located right here in Huntersville.   Because of our team’s experience, integrity, and commitment to the 

highest level of customer service, we have the ability to exceed expectations anywhere you have a need 

and aim to build long-term relationships with our clients.   

 

If you would like to discuss our services or simply discuss how you can best keep your facility safe please 

don’t hesitate to contact us. We are here to answer any questions or concerns. Our commitment to you 

is that we will be here when you need us!  We would love an opportunity to meet with you to discuss 

your needs and vendor approval process. 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 
John Alexander 
Owner/US Veteran 
STOP Restoration 
Charlotte North 
704-309-7258 


